


You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. Information 

about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 

602. 

Please note that it is our policy to proactively release our responses to official information requests, 

where appropriate. Our response to your request will be published shortly at 

https://www.rangitikei.govt.nz/council/about/contact-us/official-information with your personal 

information removed.  

  



If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to contact Rhonda Morris 027 294 7375. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Carol Gordon 
Group Manager Democracy & Planning 
 




